# SAFE MINISTRY UPDATE

#### **Contact Details - Friendly Reminder**

If you have recently changed your contact details—such as moving house, updating your email address, or changing your phone number—please notify us by email at <a href="mailto:screenings@perth.anglican.org">screenings@perth.anglican.org</a> or calling us on any of the numbers provided below. Throughout October 2025, we will be verifying contact details with anyone who reaches out to us.



### **Working with Children Check**

The WWC Screening Unit is currently experiencing extended delays in processing Working with Children (WWC) applications. They have assured us that they are working diligently to finalize applications as quickly as possible.

**Please remember:** An application receipt serves as proof of a pending application and, in most cases, allows a person to begin or continue child-related work. When you renew your WWC check, send us a copy of your receipt so we can update our database promptly.

#### **Parish Screening Reports**

The final quarterly Parish Screening Reports will be compiled from information received by Friday, 31 October 2025 and distributed to parishes during the week of 11 November 2025.

Please ensure all renewed or updated Safe Ministry screenings are sent to <a href="mailto:screenings@perth.anglican.org">screenings@perth.anglican.org</a> before the above deadline.

## **Working with Children Check**

The WWC Screening Unit is currently experiencing extended delays in processing Working with Children (WWC) applications. They have assured us that they are working diligently to finalize applications as quickly as possible.



Check it out today at <a href="https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/children-under-5/picture-book-and-song">www.esafety.gov.au/parents/children-under-5/picture-book-and-song</a>

#### **CONTACT US**

Amanda Badenhorst - Safe Ministry Services Officer
08 9425 7222 | screenings@perth.anglican.org

Yvonne Hunt - Safe Ministry Services Co-ordinator
08 9425 7229 | screenings@perth.anglican.org

Davina Goldthorpe - Safe Ministry Services Manager
08 9425 7203 | safeministry@perth.anglican.org